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Admissions Committee: 

 Welcome to our newest member, Adam Arredondo. We have several 

new members in the pipeline to help us get to or goal of 15 new 

members. We still need help reaching our goal to reach STAR council! 

Grand Knight Report: 

With football season upon us we still have the opportunity to participate 

in the Annual football sweepstakes. Tickets can be purchased from Tom 

Buford at any council meeting. 

Standing Committees: 

The 1
st
 degree team is in need of new members. If interested please 

contact Pat Moriarty. 

Degree Chairman, Allan Gradnigo has extended an invitation to all 

members to experience the new 1
st
, 2

nd
 and 3

rd
 degree ceremonies. 

Elections: 

Tal Tallett has been elected as our new chancellor. 

Bob Betik has been elected as the President of the Columbian Club. 

St. Joseph’s Rosary: 

As a reminder, The KofC sponsored rosary is held each Wednesday 

night from 6:30 to 7:00pm. 

 



Pro Life:  

On 09/22/16 a motion was made seconded and passed to donate $250.00 

to “Hike For Life” 

Ushers: 

St Joseph’s will need additional ushers. Please check the bulletin for 

training days for ushers and Eucharistic ministers. 

Treasurer’s Report: 

 

KofC              $3144.15 

KCC               $4875.80 

KCC Capitol  $8051.00 

Total               $16070.95 

 


